
411baXDA PUBLIC SERVICE CO~ION 
V0T1 SUIT 

DATB s October 29. 1996 

RBs DOCKBT NO. -MB - Di•po•ition of gro••-up ftmd• collected by 
Bydratech Otilitie•, Inc . in Martin County. 

I••u• ls Recommendation that Bydratech Otilitie• doe• not owe refund• for 
1991 and 1992. Por 1993, the a.ount to be refunded i• minimal, therefore , 
in lieu of making a refund, the utility •hould be allowed to credit CrAC in 
the amount of $340. Por 1994, the utility •hould be ordered to refund 
$21,500, plu• accrued intere•t through the date of refund, for the gro••-up 
collected in exce•• of above-the-line tax liability re•ulting from the 
collection of taxable CXAC. According to Order• No•. 16971 and 23541, all 
amount• •hould be refunded on a pro rata ba•i• to tho•• per•on• who 
contributed the tax••· The refund• •hould be completed within 6 month• of 
the effective date of the order. Within 30 day• from the date of the 
refund, the utility •hould •ubDit copi•• of cancelled check•, credit• 
applied to .ontbly bill• or other evidence that verifi•• that the utility 
ha• aade the ref\ID48. Within 30 day• from the date of the refund, the 
utility al•o •hould provide a li•t of unclaimed refund• detailing 
contributor and amount, and an explanation of the effort• made to make the 
refund8. 
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Iaaue 21 Rea~ .. eudation that upon expiration of the proteat period, thi• 
docket ahou1d r ... in open pending •taff'• verification of refund• . Staff 
•hould be given a~niatrative authority to cloae the docket upon 
verification that the refunda have been completed. 
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